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SECRETARIA DE MEDIO AMBIENTE 

Y RECURSOS NATURALES 

 
Ms. Donna Tingley 
JPAC Chair for 2004 
Commission for Environmental Cooperation 
393, rue St-Jacques ouest, bureau 200 
Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1N9 
 
Re: The CEC Council’s review of the operation of Council Resolution 00-09 
 
 
Dear Ms. Tingley: 
 
As you are aware, the review of Council Resolution 00-09 is under preparation.  On behalf of 
the Alternate Representatives, and as promised in our April 12th, 2004 letter, I would like to 
provide the Joint Public Advisory Committee with an opportunity to comment on the attached 
draft report prior to finalizing the report.   
 
This is an important issue for the Council, and we would like to have a final report available in 
time for the 2004 Council Session.  For this reason, we ask that these comments be sent to 
the Council on or before Wednesday, June 9th, 2004.   
 
 
 
Sincerely. 
 
 
 
José Manuel Bulas Montoro 
Alternate Representative for México 
 
 
 
 
cc: Norine Smith, Alternate Representative for Canada 
 Judith Ayres, Alternate Representative for the United States of America 
 JPAC Members 
 William Kennedy, CEC Executive Director 
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